
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2017 

 
 

COVERING THE FAR WEST TO EVENTUALLY COVER THE FAR EAST 

Dear Churches, Families, and Friends, 
 
Many blessings to you from our family!  The Lord gave us fantastic meetings in May, starting in the Los Angeles area and ending up in Northern 
California.  Throughout the month we were in 10 different churches.  Thank you for praying for us!  Please continue to pray for health, safety, and 
success for our family.  We hope to return to Thailand within 10-11 months.  We have some openings in January and February of 2018 and ask for 
your prayers concerning this need.  
 
Pastor Richard Stokes of Duarte, California, led two individuals to the Lord from two different follow-up visits. Saturday morning was a great 
opportunity to find peaceful time with these people and reflect on their eternal destiny.  Pastor Stokes gave Erica and Crystal the Gospel and gave 
me the pleasure of praying with these two, who were seeking eternal joy and peace rather than the temporal excitement of this world.  Meanwhile, 
my wife Sarah and Mrs. Stokes encountered two souls wishing to be “born again.” Sarah had the honor of seeing Esmerelda and Solami trust in 
our Saviour. 
 
We thank Pastor Stokes, Pastor Fiesco, Pastor Vargas, Pastor Reinosa, Pastor Lundy, Pastor Castaneda, Pastor Mateo, Pastor Camarena, Pastor 
Villaver, Pastor Santos, and Pastor Newhouse for their generous hospitality and for their people’s heart for missions and missionaries.  Every word 
of encouragement, prayer, financial gift, and more remind us of how God’s people work together to further the Great Commission.  We find, time 
after time, that the Lord provides our needs and directs our path as we put Him in charge.   
 
In Thailand our team continues to reach many through soul winning, services, special days, and targeted meetings.  In a land where people do not 
grow up going to church on Sundays, we are seeing people not only gain salvation, but also grow in the Lord and see their children and grandchildren 
enjoy the unbeatable presence of God in their lives one day. Please pray for converts, our team, churches, and many fellow missionaries who labor 
for the Lord week in and week out. Please pray for their health, protection, and long-term success as they reach many precious Thai/Southeast 
Asian souls.  Please also pray for new missionaries looking to serve God throughout the 10/40 Window, including Thailand and many nearby 
countries.  Many thanks from the Inman family. 
 

 
Pastor & Mrs. Stokes            Pastor & Mrs. Vargas       Fun in the Van             Pastor & Mrs. Mateo                  Sarah Teaching the Children                  Mrs. Newhouse                       
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Grateful to serve, Chad Inman and Family         USA: 1-270-702-3357           695 AG Daniel Road, Hartford, KY 42347 
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